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UNlTCD STATES 

ENEf,GY HESEf.i.f~CH AND DEVCLOPMEr--JT f\OMINlSTH/\TlON 

N(Vf1Df1 OPlf\Al!ONS orr1CE 
I'. O. l\OX MlOO 

. LAS VEG/1S. N(V/\DA G'.l i 1'~ 

Mr. Oscar de Brum 
District Administrator 
Marsh::!.11 lslands District 

Trust Territol·y of the 
·pacific Islands 

Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960 

Dear Jvir. de Br urn: 

---!have received your letter of January 14, 1976, requesting medical 

examination of the people at Bikini by Dr. Conard and his medical 

tearn. 

Please be aclvi sed that I a1D discussinB your request \vith our He<~d­
quartc1·s in V{a.shin2'.ton and with Dr. Conard. You wiil shortly have 

further word in this inattcr. 

I was sorry to miss you on my stop at Majuro last week. 

'With best personal regards,· 

Roger Ray, Assistant Manager 

!or Environment &. Safely 


